
International Engagement with Guangdong Polytechnic of Science 

and Trade, China and Memorial University, Newfoundland and 

Labrador, Canada 
 

14 June 2022, FCSIT participated in an international engagement with Guangdong Polytechnic of 

Science and Trade, China and Memorial University, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada to 

discuss potential collaboration between two institutions. Thank you to both institutions for the 

invitation and we hope that we can work together to propose interesting partnership for our future 

students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


